
Queen Anne’s County High School 

Band Booster’s General Board Meeting 

Thursday January 5th, 2023 @7:00 pm 

Attendees: Eric Wright, Melissa Clark, Jennifer Vega, Juli Pantzer-Yoos, Robert Yoos, Hope Hallock, Rusty 

Hallock, Sandy Anderson, Brian McMillin, Betsy McMillin, Brian Carhart, Jill Carhart, Brian Hahn, Amy Taylor, 

Julie Coleman, Tracy Mortimer 

Meeting Started at 7:00pm  

The meeting was called to order by Rusty Hallock 

Meeting minutes approved by Brian Hahn 

  Executive Committee Reports:  

1st Vice President: Rusty Hallock:  

2nd Vice President: Rose Jackson: N/A 

Corresponding Secretary: Juli Yoos: Nothing new to report.  

Treasurer:  Jennifer Vega: Fall Concessions and fundraisers have been added up. The new 

account balances will be emailed out soon. 

Concession Stand: N/A 

 

1. Nominations for Executive board: votes were taken and the ballots were counted by Hope 

Hallock and Melissa Clark, witnessed by Eric Wright. The new board members are as follows: 

 

President: Sandy Anderson  

 1st Vice President:   Tracy Mortimer 

2nd Vice President: Brian Hahn 

Recording Secretary: Amy Taylor 

Corresponding Secretary: Juli Pantzer-Yoos (will remain in place) 

Treasurer:  Jennifer Vega (will remain in place)  

                Directors Notes:  

a. Marching Lion’s Season ended at the Centreville Christmas Parade. 

 

b. Pit Orchestra – Received Music for the Spring Musical The Wizard of Oz just before 

break and has started rehearsals. 

c. January---M, W, F -→District Band Festival  

                     T, Th → Small ensembles 

d. All Shore registrations have been given out and need to be turned in with $3 

e. Spring trip- envelopes handed out for Chaperones (Most during the meeting) Please fill 

out and return and make sure you are set up for background check and fingerprints 

f. All Shore Prep, Spring Musical Rehearsal Dinner will be discussed next meeting.  



 

2. Old Business: Shed- No word yet as to when they will start. Brian to follow up.   

Wreath Fundraiser- no word from the lady that runs it. Melissa to follow up and maybe a 

date in February.  

3. New Business: Concession Stand Spring season- to start up soon. Only a few of the games 

have been posted. 

 

         General Meeting motioned to adjourn @ 7:24pm by Rusty and Seconded by Brain 

Submitted by: 

Melissa Clark  

QACHS Band Boosters Recording Secretary 


